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CASE NUMBER:                                16-5429 
 

DATE/TIME OF INCIDENT:           8/2/2016  12:24 pm 

 

DATE/TIME OF RELEASE:            8/2/2016  8:10 pm 

 

NATURE OF STORY:                       Sheriff’s Office Seeks Public’s Assistance Locating Suspect  

 

LOCATION:                                        Brice Creek Road east of Cottage Grove 

 

SUSPECT: Dakota Miller, 25 year old white male 

 5’9”, 190 pounds 

 Brown hair, blue eyes 

DETAILS: 

 

On August 2, 2016, the Sheriff’s Office received a report of a dispute near the 39900 block of Brice 

Creek Road in Dorena.  Initial information indicated that a shot had been fired in relation to the 

ongoing dispute between neighbors. 

 

The Sheriff’s Office Special Response team was called out to respond due to the nature of the call 

and the history with the involved parties.  Upon arrival, 25 year old Dakota Miller of Dorena fled 

the area on foot.  The Special Response Team searched the area with the assistance of a Springfield 

Police Department K-9 Unit but did not locate Miller.    

 

Shelia Miller was taken into custody for Hindering Prosecution and Resisting Arrest and 

transported to the Lane County Jail in connection with this case.   

 

The Sheriff’s Office is asking anyone who has seen or knows the whereabouts of Dakota Miller 

contact us at 541-682-4141.  ***Please do not attempt to contact or apprehend Miller.***  

 

This is an ongoing investigation.  No other information is available at this time. 

 

Photo of Dakota Miller on next page.  
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Prepared by:  Sergeant Carrie Carver  
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